
Remembrance Day Planning

The Education Department is once again coordinating the November 11th 
Remembrance Day commemoration for Saugeen First Nation.  

For Family Wreaths:

Some wreaths may need to be replaced this year.  

If your Family requires a new wreath, you can contact the Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch in Port Elgin (519) 389-9917 to purchase.  

To have the Name of the Family Member(s) you are honouring and Name of 
Presenter(s) included in the program, contact Janice Mason, Education Clerk at 
(519-7972781 ext 1120 or Janice.mason@saugeen.org

For SFN Program Wreaths: 

Some wreaths may need to be replaced this year.  

If your program requires a new wreath, you can contact the Royal Canadian 
Legion Branch in Port Elgin (519) 389-9917 to purchase.  

To have your SFN Program and Name of Presenter included in the program, 
contact Janice Mason, Education Clerk at (519-7972781 ext 1120 or 
Janice.mason@saugeen.org 

Watch for the poster with time/location to gather.
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